Walton,Lisa

From: Ratcliffe Daniel [dratcliffe@cornwalt.gov.uk]

Sent: 16 March 2015 11:21

To: Walton,Lisa

Subject: RE: P/15/016/FUL Temporary use of land at Parting Carn Lane, St Mary's Isles of Scilly
Hi Lisa,

Dear Lisa,

This site lies within the area archaeologically monitored in advance of the airport batching
plant consented under P/14/004/FUL. As such the ground can be considered to have been
archaeologically sterilised by the earlier development and no further works are required.

Many thanks for your consultation.

Dan

RECEIVED BY THE
Daniel Ratcliffe MA MCIfA PLANNING DEPARTMENT
Historic Environment Strategy Lead 16 MAR 2015

Strategic Historic Environment Service

Economy Enterprise and Environment

Cornwall Council

External tel: 01726 223463 (internal x423463)
Mobile: 07876 266 043
dratcliffe@cornwall.gov.uk

Fal Building, New County Hall, Treyew Rd, Truro, TR1 3AY

www.cornwall.gov.uk

Explore our outstanding Cornish heritage at www.historic-cornwall.org.uk

Please let us know if you need any particular assistance from us, such as facilities to help
with mobility, vision or hearing, or information in a different format.

From: Walton,Lisa [ mailto:LWalton@scilly.gov.uk]

Sent: 13 March 2015 12:50

To: Ratcliffe Daniel

Subject: P/15/016/FUL Temporary use of land at Parting Carn Lane, St Mary's Isles of Scilly

Good Afternoon,

We are consulting with the Historic Environment Lead at Cornwall Council on the following application:

P/15/016/FUL Proposed extension of batching plant site for siting of temporary sleeping cabins in connection with
the Quay extension and widening project
Parting Carn Lane, Parting Carn, St Marys

Reason for consultation: Potential impact upon archaeology and the historic environment




